CHESAPEAKE BRISTOL CIUB

January 14, 1976

Dear Yachtpersons:

Our third year is rapidly approaching but before you attack the barnacles, please take note of the following:

#1. If any of you have already paid your dues after October 1, 1975, then consider yourself paid up for the 1976 season. HOURAY:

#2. VERY, VERY IMPORTANT!! Membership applications (with dues, of course) must be mailed by February 15, 1976 in order to be included in our new Membership Directory. Late applications will certainly be welcomed but you will miss Directory publication.

So - Why not use the SAVE A STAMP PLAN?

Just send one check for dues and dinner (\$32.00) along with both forms to George Arnold - TODAY and, if all goes well, the new Membership Directory will be distributed at our Spring Dinner along with the Scotches and Bourbons.

#3. Bill Kirby would like to present a slide show of CBC past activities at our Spring Dinner. He needs your slides of club members and/or their yachts, boat related activities, events or even just beautiful bay scenery. He is desperate and will accept slides of any quality whatsoever. First, mark your slides with name and reference number. Then enclose a description of the slides according to number. The lescription should include the usual - who - what - when - and where. Then send them all to:

Mr. Bill Kirby 1131 Mainsail Drive Annapolis, Maryland 21403

Please, DO IT NOW - IT'S LATER THAN YOU THINK!! Your slides will receive the utmost care and attention and will be either returned to you immediately after the dinner or (if you cannot be present) will be mailed back.

All items (news, announcements, etc...) which you would like to be included in future mailings should be sent to your new Committee on Publications.

Adele & Hak Kauffman 324 Windsor Drive Cherry Hill, N.J. 08002